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Public meeting allows questions and comments for Northern Corridor project 

 
ST. GEORGE, Utah –The public is invited to a meeting from 4:30-7:30 p.m., Dec. 17, at the Dixie Convention 
Center, 1835 Convention Center Drive, St. George, 84790, to provide the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) 
and the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS) comments on multiple projects in Washington County. 
 
In anticipation of the start of a 30-day scoping period, the BLM and USFWS invite the public to the meeting to 
identify issues, ask questions, or express concerns regarding the development of a draft environmental impact 
statement (EIS) that will analyze the Utah Department of Transportation’s proposed highway right-of-way 
(called the Northern Corridor project) and the issuance of an incidental take permit to Washington County, as 
well as potential associated actions. In order to provide the public as much notice as possible regarding the 
public meeting, the BLM is providing this information now, and will accept comments before the official 
scoping period begins. The 30-day scoping period officially begins with the publication of a notice of intent in 
the Federal Register on Dec. 5, 2019. 

Comments may be submitted the following ways: Website: https://go.usa.gov/xpC6H; Email: 
BLM_UT_NorthernCorridor@blm.gov; Mail: Bureau of Land Management, Attn: Northern Corridor, 345 East 
Riverside Drive, St. George, UT 84790. 

For further information concerning the BLM land use planning process, visit https://go.usa.gov/xpC6H, or 
contact Gloria Tibbetts, District Planning and Environmental Coordinator at (435) 865-3063 or email 
BLM_UT_NorthernCorridor@blm.gov. Persons who use a telecommunications device for the deaf (TDD) may 
call the Federal Relay Service (FRS) at 1-800-877-8339 to contact the above individual during normal business 
hours. The FRS is available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, to leave a message or question with the above 
individual. You will receive a reply during normal business hours. 

The BLM manages more than 245 million acres of public land located primarily in 12 Western states, including Alaska. The BLM also 
administers 700 million acres of sub-surface mineral estate throughout the nation. In fiscal year 2018, the diverse activities authorized 
on BLM-managed lands generated $105 billion in economic output across the country. This economic activity supported 471,000 jobs 
and contributed substantial revenue to the U.S. Treasury and state governments, mostly through royalties on minerals.     

The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service works with others to conserve, protect, and enhance fish, wildlife, plants, and their habitats for the 
continuing benefit of the American people. For more information, visit www.fws.gov, or connect with us through any of these social 
media channels: Instagram, Facebook, Twitter, Flickr, YouTube.  
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